
                               Important Consumer Notice    
                         Massachusetts Office of Consumer Affairs & Business Regulation 

                                        Division of Standards 

 

 

Do you have a price accuracy question or a 

question regarding scanner overcharge, unit 

pricing, insufficient weight, missing price signs, 

malfunctioning in aisle scanners or any other 

weights and measures issues? 

  

Contact the Massachusetts                     

Division of Standards  

with questions or complaints 

 

     1000 Washington Street, Suite 510,               

Boston, MA 02118 

Phone: 617-727-3480 

E-mail: standards.mail@mass.gov 

www.mass.gov/standards 


